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REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMERGENCY SERVICES TELEHEALTH – QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

 
This document is to answer questions submitted by potential respondents to this RFI: 

 
Question 1:  What is the anticipated solicitation release date? 
 
Answer: It is anticipated to be solicited within the current state fiscal year (ending June 30, 2025). 
         
 
Question 2:  What is the anticipated contract value? 
 
Answer:  It is estimated not to exceed $1.2 million for the contract’s first year. 
         
 
Question 3:  Is there a current vendor providing these services? If so, how may I obtain copies of any 
 incumbent contract documents? 
Answer: No. 
         
 

Change to RFI: 
 

Question 1:  How feasible is it to provide these services for this annual amount?  
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